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November 21, 2023

The Honorable President and Members of City Council 
5th Floor, City County Building 
414 Grant Street 
Pittsburgh, PA 15219 

RE:  Bus Rapid Transit Public Art Funding Transfer

Dear President and Members of Council:
Attached is a proposed Resolution to accept a transfer of funds from Pittsburgh Regional Transit in the amount of One Hundred and Fifty Thousand Dollars ($150,000.00) for the creation of public art as a part of the Bus Rapid Transit project. 
Funds in the amount of $12,800,000 had previously been transferred from the City of Pittsburgh to Pittsburgh Regional Transit for the purpose of the construction of the Bus Rapid Transit project. This included $150,000, slightly more than one percent of the City’s contribution, to be set aside for the inclusion of public art. As it is the wish of Pittsburgh Regional Transit and the City of Pittsburgh that the planning for this public art component be administered by the City of Pittsburgh, that portion must be transferred back to the City of Pittsburgh.
Your favorable consideration of this proposed Resolution is hereby requested.
	
Sincerely,
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Karen Abrams
Director, City Planning
100 ROSS STREET | Suite 202 | Pittsburgh PA 15219
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